## Harvard Center for Risk Analysis



June 1, 1992

Dr. Enrique J. Guardia Vice President Scientific Relations Kraft General Foods, Inc. 250 North Street White Plains, NY 10625

Dear Dr. Guardia,

Thank you very much for the opportunity to meet you and discuss the challenges in food safety and pesticide regulation. I also appreciated the opportunity to discuss the Center for Risk Analysis and to explore the possibilities of financial support from Kraft for the projects we are working on. HCRA is committed to becoming an informed and active voice in the food safety debate.

Please don't hesitate to contact me if I can be of assistance to you.

Sincerely,

John D. Graham, Ph.D.

Director

Center for Risk Analysis